
Holy Child Academy 
School Uniforms: Grades K-8 

Flynn & O’Hara, our uniform company, provides the children with all of Holy Child Academy’s school 
uniforms. 

You can place an order on Flynn & O’Hara’s website www.flynnohara.com. You may also visit their 
store located at 131 Sunnyside Blvd. Suite 104, Plainview, NY 11803, (516) 221-3006 or call their 
customer service line, 1-800-441-4122. 

 

Please note the following:  

• Gym uniforms, students in grades 1 through 8, are required to be purchased through Flynn and 
O’Hara. 
 

• Kindergarten students only have the option to purchase the gym uniform through Flynn and 
O’Hara OR to purchase a plain white t-shirt and navy shorts, sweat pants and sweat shirts (all 
without insignia) at a store of your choice. 
 

• HCA fleeces can be purchased through Flynn and O’Hara. 
 

• While in school, all students (K-8) may only wear school permitted sweats or a Holy Child fleece. 
 

• Middle school boys in grades 6 through 8 are required to have a blazer, oxford shirt and tie on 
hand for formal school occasions.  
 

• Middle school boys’ neckties are purchased through the O’Sullivan Hall office. Please contact 
Mr. Faherty to request school ties.  

 

The uniform requirements are listed by grade on the Flynn and O’Hara website. 

If you have any questions about the ordering of uniforms, please do not hesitate to call Mrs. Frank, 

or Mr. Faherty. 

** P.S. Please visit our “Uniform Swap Shop” located in Connelly Hall.  Slacks, jumpers, skirts and shirts 
and additional items are available in many sizes for free. 

 
 
 
 

http://www.flynnohara.com/



